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Winter Parking  
 

Winter Parking Regulations are in effect: 

November 1 through April 15 

This means no vehicular parking is allowed on any road within 

Sherwood Forest between the hours of 11:00 PM and 7:00 AM 

during the winter season. 

The Becket police will be summoned when vehicles are found to be in violation of this regulation, 

interfering with snow removal, and jeopardizing public safety. The vehicle in question will be 

ticketed by the appropriate authorities and towed at the owner's expense. 

Also, for the safety of the plow operators, proprietors are 

responsible to remove any personal property roadside hazards 

within the right of way abutting your property. 

If you see an unsafe condition, please report it. Leave a message 

for the Road Superintendent at 413-770-1281. 
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